CANBY PIANNING COMMISSION
May 17, 1967

The regular meeting of the planning commission was ealled to order
by Chalrman Hulbert at B:05 P.M, with all commissioners present.
Also present was councilman John Tatone.

There was no agenda. However My, Hulbert inbtroduced Mr.Dale R.
Goldsmith who had asked for time to make a presentation to the
Commigsion on the advantages of mobile homeliving within the
city. Hr, Goldsmith felt a quality mobile home would not be out
of place in a permanent setting on a eity lot to be purchased for
that purpese.

The unofficial feeling of the commission was that the only satisfactory
solution might be a subdivision set aside exolusively for mobile homes.

There being no further business to come hefors the commission ths
meeting was adjourned at 9:40 P.M,

Respectfully submitted,

Secretary.




